
 
Friends of The Institute for Regional Conservation 

22601 SW 152nd Avenue, Miami, Florida 33170 
(305) 247-6547 

www.regionalconservation.org 
 
 
Don’t forget to join us on Saturday, April 18, for the Restoration Barbeque! We’d love to 
have your company as we continue restoring globally imperiled pine rockland habitat at our 
George N. Avery Pineland. After an invigorating morning of work, you’ll have a chance to 
enjoy the results of your labor over a picnic lunch! There will be plenty of work for every age 
and fitness level and more than anything, we’d love to hang out with you! Here’s the nitty 
gritty: 
 
Please meet at IRC’s George N. Avery Pineland on S.W. 125 Ave. (see map below; from U.S. 1 
just opposite of S.W. 232 St., head south on S.W. 125 Ave., take the first left, then turn right at 
the stop sign) at 8:30am. Be sure to wear closed-toed shoes and long pants. We also recommend 
long sleeves and a hat or your preferred protection from the sun. If you have gloves, please feel 
free to bring those as well. We will provide cold water and lemonade, but please bring your own 
cup or water bottle for drinking. We’ll work from 8:30 – 11:30, then will enjoy a picnic under the 
pine trees. We’ll provide sandwiches, some fruits and veggies, but please feel free to bring a salad 
or dessert to share.   
 

 
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
Please R.S.V.P to Patty (castillo@regionalconservation.org; 305-247-6547). 


